
 

 
Circular No.10/2020-21                                                     Date : 23 Apr, 2020 

 
Dear Parents, 
 

Believing that parents are the first educators, we have always encouraged you to share your opinions regarding the 

various endeavours of the school during this lockdown hour in order to provide continuous individualized quality 
education to all the children. While we have got a very positive response and appreciation from many parents for our 

well organized and systematically executed Online scholastic and co-scholastic classes, I’d like you all to note 

that we have also been incorporating the varied suggestions for further overall improvement and functioning of the 
school. 
 

As we continue to look forward to your constructive feedback, a careful thought has also been given to the Fee Structure 

and Billing for the academic year 2020-21. 
 

The Fee Structure for 2020-21, as approved by the School Managing Committee is available on the school website. The 
UP Govt. has also issued certain guidelines for the collection of fee(s) for the 1st quarter. Therefore, in view of the 

above, it has been decided that: 
 

• Against the present quarterly fee bill which is being issued, the parent/guardian will have the choice to pay the fee 

on a monthly basis as per the directives of the UP Govt. 
 

• Fee bills are being forwarded through the parent portal. Procedure to access the parent portal has been already 
communicated through a separate circular.  Detailed instructions on modes of payment are also mentioned on the 

fee bill. 
 

• If the fees is to be paid on a monthly basis, then it has to be paid through cheque only.  Detailed fee amount (class 
wise) to be paid on a monthly basis is now available on the School Website. The cheque should be made in favour 

of BAL BHARATI PUBLIC SCHOOL, NOIDA.    The name of the Student / Class / Section / Adm.No. / Mobile No. 
should be written on the back of the cheque dropped in the drop box.   

 

• NO TRANSPORT FEE WILL BE CHARGED TILL THE STUDENTS ACTUALLY START USING THE SCHOOL 

TRANSPORT. 
 

• New admissions and Pre-School parents (2020-21) will be able to make online fee payment for the School Fee from 
Quarter -2 onwards.  For those parents, who have already paid the school fees for the First Quarter at the time of 

opening of portal on 15 April, 2020, adjustments for the extra paid Fee will be made in the Second Quarter.  
 

Parents may contact Ms. Binu K Baby (Admin Office) for any problems related to fee booklets or payments made 
through Cheque / Pay Order. 

 

We are sure that the initiatives taken by the school as well as the measures outlined above will help in continuing the 

functioning of the school in a consistent manner. I assure you that at our end, we shall continue to persevere to 
minimize the impact of present adverse situation, and innovate, to go on facilitating structured and meaningful learning 

to our children. 
 

Keeping in mind the words of Martin Luther King Jr., ‘We must accept finite disappointment, but never lose infinite 

hope,’ we earnestly look forward to the continuing support of the parent body, for you have always been our pillar of 
strength. 
 

Note:  
 

For problems related to the ONLINE FEE PAYMENT process, contact Mr.Jitendra Mohan Pant & Mr.Yog Raj Malik whose 
contact details are as follows : 
 

School email ID  : bbpsnd@hotmail.com,  

Phone no.  : 120- 2534064, 2538533 Extension 37/28  

 
 

            Asha Prabhakar 
            (Principal) 
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